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Corrigendum to Comments of Liechtenstein to the preliminary findings of the Enforcement
Branch of the Compliance Committee of the UNFCCC

Dear members and alternate members of the enforcement branch

In reference to the comments we shared regarding the adoption of a decision on preliminary
findings and the preliminary finding on questions of implementation, we would like to
herewith share the following correction:

In our letter addressed to the UNFCCC Compliance Committee on 20" of December 2024, a
typographical error was made. The number of Kyoto Protocol units which were not retired
during the second commitment period as required is 1 558 777 t CO2 eq.

In our letter, a digit was missing. We regret this oversight and would appreciate if you could
use the fipure of 1 558 777 t CO2 eq, which aligns with the amount of total GHG emissions
from sources included in Annex A to the Kyoto Protocol in the second commitment period for
Liechtenstein, as stated in the report on the review of the report upon expiration of the
additional period for fulfilling commitments for the second commitment period of the Kyoto
Protocol of Liechtenstein submitted in 2023." Liechtenstein restates that at the end of the
additional period for fulfilling commitments (the “true up period”), Kyote Protocel units in
excess of 1 558 777 t CO2 eq were available for retirement in the national registry.

Thank you for your attention and consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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karin Jehle.
UMNFCCC Focal Point Liechtenstein
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